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 You don't often get email from
To Whom it may concern,

Learn why this is important

1 Sophie Eleanor Jackson are writingto inform you I do not agree with the proposed rate increase for

Canterbury, mainly to cover what i consider flood relief funding which should come from central govt.

Drought relief is not funded by local govt, nor should flood relief.

A climate change levy could be introduced but more stakeholder engagement is required to educate

people and ensure they are on board with local govt and issues faced across the region.

Kind regards

Sophie Jackson


